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Our Ref.: RF/3060 
  
Joint Core Strategy – Statement of Focussed Changes 
  
Thank you for the two letters from GNDP of 5 and 16 July consulting The Theatres Trust on the 
Statement of Focussed Changes for the Joint Core Strategy for Broadland, Norwich and South 
Norfolk. 
  
The Theatres Trust is The National Advisory Public Body for Theatres.  The Town & Country 
Planning (General Development Procedure) Order 1995, Article 10, Para (v) requires the Trust 
to be consulted on planning applications which include ‘development involving any land on 
which there is a theatre.’  It was established by The Theatres Trust Act 1976 'to promote the 
better protection of theatres'.  This applies to all buildings that were either built as theatres or 
are used for theatre presentations, in current use, in other uses, or disused. 
  
Due to the specific nature of the Trust’s remit we are concerned with the protection and 
promotion of theatres and therefore anticipate matters relating to cultural facilities. 
  
We have noted the proposed changes regarding gypsy sites, affordable housing and the re-
classification of areas but as these topics do not concern The Theatres Trust we have no 
comment to make. 
  
Please keep us informed on progress of the Examination. 
  
  
Rose Freeman 
Planning Policy Officer 
The Theatres Trust 
22 Charing Cross Road 
London WC2H 0QL 
Tel: 020 7836 8591 
Fax: 020 7836 3302 
  
planning@theatrestrust.org.uk 
  
************************************************************************************************** 
  
Learn more about theatres with our online resource 'Exploring Theatres' 
Check out your local theatre on The Theatres Trust 'Theatres database' 
  
*************************************************************************************************** 
The contents of this email are intended for the named addressee(s) only.  It may contain 
confidential and/or privileged information, and is subject to the provisions of the Data 
Protection Act 1998.  Unless you are the named addressee (or authorised to receive it for 
the addressee you may not copy or use it, or disclose it to anyone else. If you receive it in 
error please notify us. 
  
You should be aware that all electronic mail from, to and within The Theatres Trust may be  
subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, and theconfidentiality  
of this email and any replies cannot be guaranteed.  Unless otherwise specified, the opinions  
expressed herein do not necessarily represent those of The Theatres Trust or The Theatres  
Trust Charitable Fund. 
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